
Chesterfield Primary School

Chesterfield Road

Enfield

EN3 6BG

01992 760 678

Executive Headteacher: Zoe Hussain

28.11.2022

Monday 12th December 2022 - EYFS Christmas Concert

Dear parents,

We are really looking forward to welcoming you all to our EYFS Christmas performance:

Day: Monday 12th December

Time: 9.30am and 2.30pm.

Children in Ladybird will be performing at 9.30am.
Children in Bumblebee will be performing at 2.30pm.
Children in Reception will perform at 9.30 and 2.30pm. Reception parents can therefore choose a performance to
attend.

Where: Main hall - please arrive at the gate office.

Every child can invite a maximum of 2 adults to attend - this is to make sure we have enough space and also that the

children are not overwhelmed!

The performance will be recorded and will be shared through Seesaw so you can enjoy it with family and friends.

We look forward to seeing you all there!

Thank you,

Cristina Jordan

Deputy Headtecaher
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